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April 17, 2020 
 
Dear Galena Park I.S.D. Community,  
 
Following Texas Governor Greg Abbott’s announcement today, all Galena Park 
I.S.D. facilities, including school buildings, administration and transportation 
services, will remain closed for the remainder of the 2019-2020 school year. We 
will continue to provide educational resources and online learning opportunities, in 
addition to our Curbside Meals Program.  Students will continue to be able to 
communicate directly with their teachers, who will provide instruction and 
feedback to students. 
 
While this is not the way we anticipated the school year would end, we know this 
is the best decision for the safety and well-being of our students and the entire 
community.  To ensure you have the most recent updates related to the District’s 
plans and preparations, as well as up-to-date health information, please continue to 
visit the official Galena Park I.S.D. website, Facebook page and Twitter page.  
 
Stay safe, 
 
 
Angi Williams, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
  

 

https://www.houstonchronicle.com/politics/texas/article/Gov-Abbott-closes-Texas-schools-through-summer-15208172.php

